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ADULT LEARNING PROGRAM ANNUAL MEETING MINUTES, JUNE 2, 2015

David Winer called the meeting to order at 11:30. The minutes of the Annual Meeting of 2014 were
approved.

The proposed budget for 2015-2016 was passed.
Noreen Channels explained the use of Access for course registration and planning for future courses.

Richard Woodring explained the impact of construction at Seabury on parking and food services for ALP
events. Entrance to the building will be near the natatorium only. A guide will direct members to the
meeting room. Only the main dining room will be open; there will be a kiosk for “grab and go” servings.
Letters and email to enrollees will include parking information.

Shirley' Dudley noted that some courses will be held at Duncaster, and information will appear in the
ALPHORN.

Bob Elilis surveyed the audience regarding viewing of the website.
The slate of nominees was approved.

David Winer reported that an agreement with the Extension Department of the College of Agriculture,
Health and Natural Resources of the University of Connecticut replaces the MOU (Memorandum of
Understanding). #

The meeting adjourned at 11:55.
Respectfully submitted,

Ann Parkhurst, Secretary
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